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Information provided by the author:

Title: Mr

First Name: Stephen

Last Name: Eagles

Description: 

I would like to say that i am against the lockup of more areas for us to prospect 
and camp or 4wd.There are so many people that use the areas every weekend as 
for the local towns that will miss out on business from us visiting the areas.I 
personally suffer from severe anxiety and agrophobia as well as depression and 
it helps me so much to be able to visit bush areas close to home and prospect or 
camp.To lock up these new areas will impact myself by stopping me from doing 
the few activities i can do and so many others that enjoy the bush and on top of 
that i know i personally clean up a area that i visit and take that rubbish home to 
dispose of it as well as the metal and lead that i find with my metal detector.I 
also feel that we will have many issues with severe fire danger if the park is 
turned into national park with no burning off will create a build up of dead 
overgrowth and then its only a matter of time before some tragedy happens and 
we dont need another ash wednesday or black friday situation.please dont lock 
up our park :( :(
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